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200 Kent St., 
Ottawa, Ontario, 
October 2, l95. 

Mr. C. K. LeCapelain, 
Chief, Lands Division, 
Department of Resources and Development, 
Motor Building, 
238 Sparks St., 
Ottawa, Ontario. 

Dear Mr. LeCapelain: 

With reference to the continuing survey 
of arsenic roaster fumes in the Yellowknife 
area, analysis of samples collected during the 
past sumer indicates that investigation will 
be necessary for another year 'in order to pro- 
vide a clear indiction that the arsenic laid 
down in the area is disappearing at a satis- 
factory rate. We wcuid therefore require a fur- 
ther sum of $2,000.00 to assist in covering 
cost of work during fiscal year 1973 -54. 

Yours sincerely, 

Kingsley Kay, 
Chief, 

Ineustrial Health Laboratory. 


